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NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on March 24, 2000, the Florida Public 

Service Commission received a request from Chong O. Kim, Inc. 

d/b/a Quick Trip Food Mart (Docket No. 000353-TC - Application for 

certificate to provide pay telephone service by Chong O. Kim, Inc. 

d/b/a Quick Trip Food Mart), seeking waiver of Rule 25-24.511(5), 

Florida Administrative Code. The rule requires that only one pay 

telephone certificate will be granted per applicant and that 	a new 

pay telephone certificate will not be granted to any applicant who 

has previously had a certificate cancelled involuntarily. By 	 Order 

No. PSC-00-1479-PAA-TC, issued August 16, 2000, the Commission 

g ran ted the request for a waiver. No protests were filed by 

September 6, 2000; therefore, the Order has become final. For 

addi tional information, contact Beth Keating , Division of 	Legal 

Services, at 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, FL 32399­

0862, or telephone (904) 413-6212. 
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